
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Report of: John Woolmer, Chief Officer, Communities, Housing and Environment 

Report to: Outer North East Community Committee 

Report author: John Woolmer, Chief Officer (john.woolmer@leeds.gov.uk) 
 
Date: 10 March 2022  To Note/Comment 

Waste Management Services – Update on the Refuse 

Service Review  

 

Purpose of report 
 
1. The verbal report is provided at the specific request of the Outer North East Community 

Committee. 

 

2. To provide an update on the progress with the route review of the Refuse Service and 

its impact on improving recycling in the city (the review’s objectives and a summary of 

how we currently collect and process household waste streams for disposal/recycling 

are provided as Appendices to help discussion).  

 

3. To take the opportunity to provide an update on glass and food recycling in Leeds, 

within the context of the aims and requirements set out in the national Resource and 

Waste Strategy and associated Environment Act 2021. 

 

4. To provide the Outer North East Community Committee the opportunity to ask questions 

and provide the service with the challenges faced in the locality. 

 
Recommendations 
 
3. The Community Committee is asked to note and comment on the contents of the 

verbal report provided.   

 


